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¢ƘŜ о-р ȅŜŀǊ ƻƭŘ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŀǘ нф ƘŀǾŜ 
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ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ǇǳǊŎƘŀǎŜ ǎƻƻƴΦ 

9ŀǊƭȅ ȅŜŀǊǎ ŀǘ нф ŀǊŜ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ Řƻπ
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9ŀǊƭȅ ȅŜŀǊǎ ŀǘ мно ŀƴŘ нф ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƘƻƭŘƛƴƎ ŀ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ ƧǳƳǇŜǊ 
Řŀȅ ƻƴ CǊƛŘŀȅ муǘƘ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ ƳƻǊŜ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ƛǎ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ 
ƛƴ ƴǳǊǎŜǊȅΦ 

¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ƛƴ ŀŘǾŀƴŎŜ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ Ŏƻƴǝƴǳƻǳǎ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘΦ 

 

¶ The moonlight and 3 -5 chil-

dren at 29 have been collect-

ing for the harvest. All dona-

tions are appreciated and we 

are overwhelmed with the  

great response. The children 

took the food to North View 

Housing were they will distrib-

ute this to local people in 

need. 

 

¶ The children at both bases 

enjoyed celebrating Halloween 

and participating in lots of 

messy activities and spooky 

songs. They enjoyed having 

the opportunity to dress up all 

week in their own costumes.  

¶ The 3 -5 room have been work-

ing really hard on tasks set 

out by healthy choices, happy 

children. Working on healthy 

breakfasts and snacks, and  

oral health techniques. After 

all their hard work we are 

delighted to say we have now 

achieved our BRONZE 

AWARD. Well done to all the 

children and staff  

 

¶ Our early years bases at 123 

Took part in The Worldõs Big-

gest Coffee morning and 

raised a fantastic £78.41, 

They would like to Thank eve-

ryone who came along and 

showed their support.  
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Playroom News and Events  

 

O-3 year olds  

Have you ever noticed your child continuely throwing toys, lining up objects or 

filling up bags or boxes. This is your childõs Schema . A schema is your childõs 

approach to learning. In the sunlight and moonlight room we have been ob-

serving your children and  the way they learn.  The learning experiences have 

been planned for your childõs individual needs and schema. Please ask staff in 

the playrooms for more information. Below are a few images of children car-

rying out a schema. Left ñ enclosing Rightñtransporting  

The joining of both 3 -5 has been very successful for 

both children and staff.  It has been a big change for 

some children , however all children have settled in well. 

The children are all enjoying being reunited with there 

friends and making new friends. The areas within the 

starlight room have been changed and adapted to devel-

op and encourage the childrenõs interests.  The children 

have daily access to both playrooms and  outdoors and 

weekly sessions to the gym. Staff feel the move has 

been very positive and look forward to the fun times. 

ahead. 

 

Inside this issue:  

0-3 year olds   

3-5 year olds   

The Playrooms  

Activity of the 

month 

 

News and 

Events 

 

  

DATES TO 

REMEMBER 

 

Christmas show/ 

Nativity @ 29 

Tuesday 15th and 

Wednesday 16th 

December  @ 1.45 pm 

Christmas Parties @ 

123 Wednesday 16th 

December  

Christmas  parties @ 

29  

Monday 21st 

December  3 -5 room 

Tuesday 22nd 

December  Sunlight 

and Moonlight room  

3 -5 year olds  



Both Bases have been exploring 

the outdoors looking at the natural 

world and learning about Autumn 

time. The children have been col-

lecting leaves and using them in a 

variety of different learning expe-

riences ie, arts and crafts and col-

our and size recognition.  

Some of the children at 29 have 

also been participating in walks to 

the Cathkin braes to explore and 

investigate  the local area.  

Responsible Citizens  

The children at 123 helped make 

cakes for the MacMillian coffee 

morning, the moonlight children 

enjoyed serving them to the 

mums, grans and visitors that 

came along and showed support. 

The children at 29 have been 

learning about harvest and col-

lecting for the local foodbank. 

The children and their families 

have been so generous in donat-

ing and we want to say a huge 

thank you to you all.  The dona-

tions will make a great differ-

ence to people in the local com-

munity.  

The sunlight room at 123 have 

been enjoying the story òWhats 

the time Mr wolfó and singing the 

òhelloó song. 

The moonlight  at 123 have been 

learning All about me they have 

been listening to the òWhat do I 

look like storyó 

The 3 -5 room at 29 have been 

learning a variety of words and 

songs in Spanish. The children 

are so enthusiastic and are 

making great progress. 

Watch out for a Spanish 

Christmas song. 

All children at 29 have 

been learning songs about 

Halloween and autumn. 

Developing Literacy  

Outdoors & the Environment  

Every child is a story to be told  

Christmas Penguins 

What you will need:             

Water bottle                             

Cotton wool balls or scrunched up white paper                                      

Black card for flippers, feet and face             

Orange card for beak                

White card for eyes  

Instructions;  

Fill the bottle with cotton wool or white paper                                    

Stick feet and flippers onto the bottle                                                      

Wrap black card around the neck of the bottle for the head                       

Glue on beak and eyes. 

Information Specific to 123 Castlemilk Drive  

* Could parents please     

ensure that they fold their 

prams/buggies and put 

them in the pram store as 

neatly as possible.  

* Please do not leave    

changing bags/rucksacks 

on your Childs pegs as 

there is limited space in 

the cloakrooms. Purple 

bags are provided for each 

child to store child's     

nappies and spare clothes.  

Activity of the Month  

* Please ensure that your 

childõs purple bag has spare 

clothes to allow for toilet 

training and messy play.  

* Please remember to sign 

your child in/out of the 

playroom, this is for your 

�F�K�L�O�G�·�V���V�D�I�H�W�\�����&�R�X�O�G���\�R�X��
also advise staff if any-

one different is collecting 

your child; this is an es-

sential safety precaution.  

 

* Please ensure that your 

child has a change of shoes 

for indoor/outdoor play. 

Soft shoes is preferred 

for the children in all the 

playrooms. 

 

 

Information Specific to 29 Dunagoil Road  

 


